
Southern Weights and Measures Association 66TH Annual Conference  

October 23-26, 2011 – Norfolk, VA 

Executive Committee Report 
 
The Executive Committee of the SWMA met on October 24th in Norfolk, Virginia.  The 
following items were discussed during the meeting and presented to the attending membership of 
the SWMA for open discussion on October 24th, 2011.   
 
 

1. The proposal for a “shopping cart” being added to the SWMA website to allow for online 
registration for meetings as well as new or renewal of membership using a credit card 
was presented to the general membership for comment. Funds for the project would come 
from the SWMA’s Associate Membership account. The current proposal is for $1200, but 
a new proposal including the ability to accept memberships year- round, will be 
requested. It is expected to be $1500-1700. Once this updated proposal is received, the 
item will be sent to the SWMA Board of Directors for a vote.  

2. Future Meeting Sites –Kentucky will host the 2012 annual meeting, possibly in 
Louisville. West Virginia will host the 2013 meeting. North Carolina will host the 2014 
meeting. 
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